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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Anthony Ciriello of Syracuse is Announced as 2014 IACP President 
 

Indianapolis, IN (February 17, 2014) — The Indiana Association of 

Chiefs of Police (IACP) is pleased to announce that Chief Anthony 

Ciriello of the Syracuse Police Department will serve as IACP 

President in 2014. 

“The IACP is a very strong professional organization made up of some 

of the most qualified leaders in our state. As president of this 

prestigious organization, I am truly humbled to be entrusted with the 

confidence of my peers to lead the association, to represent chief’s 

statewide and to be placed in a position that many great chief’s have 

stood before me,” stated Ciriello. “I look forward to my tenure as 

president to continue to make the IACP a voice to be reckoned with, to provide second to none training 

opportunities and to solidify that the IACP is one of the best leadership organizations in the country.” 

Ciriello has been a law enforcement officer for 32 years. Prior to being Chief of the Syracuse Police 

Department, Ciriello was an arson investigator for the state of Indiana and officer of Kosciusko County 

Sheriff’s Department.  

Ciriello also holds a certification as a Medicolegal Death Investigator and is a certified Infant Death 

Investigator/Instructor through the Center for Disease Control (CDC). He uses these specialized skills while 

serving as the Indiana coordinator for the U.S. Department of Justice “NAMUS” Project, which helps identify 

unidentified human remains. 

Outside of his law enforcement career, Ciriello serves as Vice President of the Kosciusko County Shrine Club 

and is the Shrine Circus Chairman. 

To learn more about Ciriello as well as the other IACP Board members, please visit www.iacop.org.  

About the Indiana Association of Chiefs of Police (IACP) 

The Indiana Association of Chiefs of Police represents in excess of 95% of municipal law enforcement from around the state of 

Indiana and has been chartered since 1922. It and its sister foundation provide educational training and benefits to its nearly 500 

members. 

The mission of the Indiana Association of Chiefs of Police is to promote professionalism, training and networking for the law 

enforcement executive and to enhance public awareness of law enforcement and public safety issues. 

The Indiana Association of Chiefs of Police is an individual member organization consisting of ten local districts within the State of 

Indiana.  Each District has its own elected two-year representative on the Board of Directors.  The Board of Directors develops 

policies and programs for the membership as a whole. To learn more about the IACP, please visit www.iacop.org.  

Pictured Above: Anthony Ciriello, 2014 IACP 

President and Chief of the Syracuse Police 

Department. 
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